
SPOTLIGHT: 

Norma Madsen 
 
Q: What is your professional or       
volunteer background? 
 
A: I ’ve served on both the Madison      
Community Foundation Board and the   
United Way Board.  I was also on the     
original Nehemiah Leadership Board and 
the Benedictine Life Foundation Board.  In 
addition, I served on the American Family 
Insurance Board. 
 
Q: What do you like to do when you’re 
not volunteering for Capitol Lakes? 
 
A. I  enjoy the warm water therapeutic 
pool here at Capitol Lakes as well as the 
Monday morning interfaith conversation 
group.  I also enjoy meeting new neighbors 
here and staying in touch with family and 
old friends.  Our church is also important to 
my husband, Doug, and me. 


